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3anuary 28,1983
3F-0183-25

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attention: Mr. John F. Stolz
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
NUREG-0737 Items I.A.2.1.4 and ll.B.4

Dear Sir:

Florida Power Corporation (FPC) has received and reviewed your December 27,1982
letter.

On January 24, 1983, FPC contacted our NRC Project Manager, Mr. M. Fairtile, to
clarify several of the questions in Enclosure 1 of your letter. Because of the
unavailability of the NRC Reviewer until the first week of February 1983, Mr. Fairtile
verbally agreed to extend the response period of the subject letter.

A new response date will be determined subsequent to conversations between
Mr. Fairtile, the NRC Reviewer, and FPC.

Sincerely,
ji

G. R. Westafer
Manager
Nuclear Licensing ar d Fuel Management
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cc: Mr. 3. P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission g101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 3100
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'Atlanta, GA 30303
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